
Artown  looking  for  designs
for 2013 poster
Each year Artown commissions a regional artist to create a
unique piece of fine art to be used for the Artown poster and
marketing materials for the July festival. A panel of judges
consisting of arts leaders, the previous year’s artist and the
members of the Artown board will review the submissions and
select the artist.

The  piece  of  art  will  be  transformed  into  a  poster,
incorporated into the Artown website and utilized in many of
the Artown marketing materials. The selected artist will be
required to sign 300 posters for Artown.

This artist will be contracted at a non-negotiable rate of
$3,000  and  will  receive  100  posters  from  Artown  for  non-
commercial use for the sole purpose of promoting the artist’s
work.

Submit no more than two concepts designed specifically to
promote the July 2013 Artown festival. This is not a call for
a designed poster. Artown contracts with a graphic designer to
create all the marketing materials including the poster from
the selected art piece.

The deadline is 5pm Nov. 30.

For  more  info,  contact  (775)  322.1538  or
office@renoisartown.com.
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